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Master of Ceremonies: Prof Frans Viljoen
Director, Centre for Human Rights 

Welcome: Prof Cheryl de la Rey
Vice Chancellor and Principal, University of Pretoria 

Introducing the Helen Kanzira Memorial Lecture: Mr Martin Nsibirwa
Programme Manager, Centre for Human Rights

Presenting Ms Navi Pillay: Ms Yanine Poc
Regional Representative of the Southern Africa Regional Office of 

the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights

2012 Helen Kanzira Memorial Lecture

Thank You: Ms Karen Stefiszyn
Gender Unit Coordinator, Centre for Human Rights

The Helen Kanzira Memorial Lecture: Ms Navi Pillay
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights

Public Lecture by Ms Navi Pillay
Valuing Women as Autonomous Beings: 

Women's Sexual and Reproductive Health Rights


